
 

 

Rosa M. de la Camara 
Shareholder  
Board Certified Specialist, Condominium 
and Planned Development Law 
Phone: 305.260.1011   Fax: 305.442.2232  
rdelacamara@beckerlawyers.com 
 
Becker & Poliakoff 
121 Alhambra Plaza 
10th Floor 
Coral Gables, FL 33134  

September 10, 2021 

Via Email: jpolasr@gmail.com   

The Georgian Condominium Association, Inc. 
c/o Board of Directors 
Attn: Jorge Pola, President 
1621 Collins Avenue 
Miami Beach, FL  33139 

Re: Recorded Supplementary Amendment 

Dear Board: 

We have not yet received the original copy of the recorded Supplementary Amendment back from 
the county clerk in the mail.  However, we have been monitoring the website to see when this 
would get recorded. It is finally recorded.  
 
Enclosed herein please find a copy of same. Please note that the Supplementary Amendment 
was recorded on 9/1/2021 and is deemed effective as of that date. The Association should provide 
a copy of the recorded Supplementary Amendment to all owners of record so that each owner’s 
file will include a copy of the updated documents. 
 
Should there be any questions or comments in this regard, please do not hesitate to give me a 
call. 
 
Sincerely, 

Rosa M. de la Camara 
For the Firm 
RMD/ma 
Enclosure 
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